	
	

	
	

	
	

	April 7, 2009
David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504

	


Re:
Docket No. UT-090073;


Verizon Northwest Inc.’s Answer
Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are the original and twelve (12) copies of Verizon Northwest Inc.’s Answer to the complaint filed by the Commission in the above-referenced docket.  The electronic copies are being provided by email.
Sincerely,
Gregory M. Romano
GMR:pl
Enclosures
cc:
See Certificate of Service
